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This Week at Tarago Public School 

questions send me an email or 
call the school. Keep safe! 

  

Miss Michelle Jones 
Principal 

Can you guess what the above 
creation is?? 
Below - Jeorge and Ben with the 
ozobots. Bottom - A self portrait. 

At Tarago Public School we are respectful, safe learners 

Calendar of 
Events 2020 

 

Term 1 2020 

 Thursday 9th April -            

Official end of Term 1 2020. 

However, there will be no   

structured  learning at school 

week 11 to enable teachers to 

be trained for distance           

education.  

 

Term 2 2020 
 Tuesday 16th June -        

School Photos 

 

 

School Website 
www.tarago-p.school.nsw.edu.au/ 

Principal’s Report 

Hello and welcome to another week 
of completing your homework at 
home. The work that has been    
returned has been amazing, but  
remember, do not worry if you find 
some of the activities challenging to 
do online. Have a go, as the more 
you get used to the features of the 
activities, the easier it will become. 
This will be the last week for school 
classes as we have been directed 
to spend week 11 preparing for   
distance education and online  
learning training. All children are to 
stay home and some staff will be 
working from home. Some students 
have not been logging into       
Mathletics. It is an expectation that 
all students complete maths work 
online unless you have no internet 
service. Also for all children who 
usually read and take home PM 
readers. (That means levelled 
books which all of K-2 are reading 
and some 3-6 students), I have  
purchased subscriptions for you to 
read online. I have differentiated all 
the reading groups so you will have 
access to your level. The app is 
called PM ecollection and works on 
iPads. You will get your subscription 
details in your take home pack this 
week. I expect your child/children to 
read a new book every day however 
if you need to you can take 2 days 
to read a book. Parents or carers 
please listen and help your child 
each day with their book. If you do 
not have an iPad at home please 
contact me for an alternative       
solution to reading the books. The 
rest of 3-6 need to read their own 
books every day. Let me know if 
you do not have enough books to 
read at home. We expect distance 
education to go for some time so 
please set up an area designated 
for your child to learn such as a  
quiet area with a desk. Any      
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See what has been happening at Tarago Public School 

Learning at Home with    
SeeSaw 

↑ We think Jack made the    
biggest rocket. 

We are so impressed with the 
creativity of our amazing    
students. We are happy to 
see the students enthusiasm 
for home learning. 


